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BTBHLaw.com

Blachly, Tabor, Bozik & Hartman, LLC

August 23, 2017
VIA E-MAIL DELIVERY ONLY

Ms. Andrea Martinez Frey, General Community Contact Indiana
Representative

CVS Health

One CVS Drive

Woonsocket, Rhode Island 02895

Email: andrea.frey@cuvshealth.com

Mr. Joseph Goode, Corporate Social Responsibility
CVS Health

One CVS Drive

Woonsocket, Rhode Island 02895

Email: joseph.goode@cuvscaremark.com

Re:  Closure of Fagen Pharmacy in the Town of Westuville, LaPorte
County, Indiana

Dear Ms. Frey and Mr. Goode:

I am initiating this correspondence to you in my capacity as the
attorney for the Town of Westville, LaPorte County, Indiana (“Westville”),
in regards to CVS Health's recent acquisition and anticipated closure of
the Fagen Pharmacy branch located in Westville. The Westville Town
Council recently learned of the anticipated closure of this branch and is
very concerned that it could have a substantial negative impact on the
residents of Westville and surrounding unincorporated areas in LaPorte
County. So you are aware, with the closure of this branch, Westville will
be left without both grocery store or pharmacy. As a result, residents of
Westville and the unincorporated areas including the elderly will likely
now be forced to travel some distance to Michigan City to shop for
groceries and medical supplies.

As a result of the above concerns, the Westville Town Council
requested that I send this letter to request a meeting with representatives
from CVS to discuss the closure of this branch. Representatives from
Westville are willing to meet in a location that is most convenient for
you. At your earliest convenience, I would appreciate if you could
provide me with several dates and times when you are available to meet
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so that I can coordinate the scheduling of the meeting with the Westville
Town Council members.

The Westville Town Council and I appreciate your consideration of
this request for a meeting and look forward to receiving your prompt
reply to this communication.

Very truly yours,

BL K & HARTMAN, LLC

an S. Lowe
Email; esl@btbhlaw.com

ESL/Imb
cc: Westville Town Council Members (Via E-Mail)

BTBHLaw.com



